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Dear Panther Families,

The end of the school year is fast approaching. I would like to take 
this opportunity to genuinely thank the parents, staff, students, and 
community members who helped make this a very successful school year. 
But the school year isn’t over yet! In addition to the academic work and 
learning we have left to accomplish, the next few weeks are filled with 
many opportunities and experiences for our students. The 8th Grade 
Promotion Ceremony will take place on May 22 at 7pm in the Heider 
Auditorium. 8th Graders are expected to attend school the following day, 
May 23. We will be wrapping up instruction, handing out yearbooks, 
collecting iPads/chargers, & maybe having a little fun as well! May 26 – 30 
many eighth graders will be going on a trip to Washington, D.C. Those who 
are not attending will participate in engaging activities locally. 

The seventh grade spring campout will be held at the Outdoor 
Education Center (OEC) May 19- 23. Please avoid scheduling appointments 
for your child during these dates, as your child will be spending 2 ½ days at 
the OEC. This is a great opportunity for our students! The 6th Graders will 
be attending the OEC on May 28 and going to Jellystone on May 29. 5th 
Grade takes a ride on the LaCrosse Queen May 20 or May 21 and enjoys a 
picnic at Vets Park on May 30. In addition, all grades have spring and band 
performances. Dates and times can be found on page 5. We will be 
collecting all iPads/chargers prior to the end of the school year. The dates 
will be determined shortly, and we will communicate that to both the 
students and parents. 

As always, we thank you for you continued support of our efforts as 
we work together to provide the best middle school experience for your 
child. As we move towards the end of the school year it’s important we 
stress to our students the urgency of a strong finish. In addition, please feel 
free to discuss your student’s goals for next school year and connect how 
the finish to this year can lead to a great start for next fall. The choices we 
make today have a large impact on the options that we have available to us 
tomorrow.

Have a great summer with family and friends.

Ben Wopat
Principal
Twitter.com/coachwopat
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The West Salem School District prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
age, disability, and where applicable, sex, martial status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, genetic 
information, political beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program. 
(Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.) Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of program 
information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) should contact the Pupil Services Director at (608) 786-0700. To file a complaint of 
discrimination write to: Pupil Services Director at 405 East Hamlin Street, West Salem, WI 54669 or call (608)786-0700. The West 
Salem School District is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

MAY LUNCH MENU

https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/1526/sites/10966/menus/76906?date=2025-05-01&calendarView=month

